FAO: All Central Area Headteachers

Central Area School Support Teams 2009-10
At the start of a new school year, we are writing to let you know arrangements for School Support Teams 2009-10, and to alert you to some up-coming developments in the area.

With the establishment of Children’s Services Locality Teams, SST staff will be virtual members of those teams.  Thus the time-allocated element of support to schools will be delivered within the Locality framework.

(The list of Central Area SST members is attached).

As you know, SST time is currently assigned to schools in clusters on a formula basis; in addition, all schools receive a termly planning meeting.  It is important that the planning meeting is used to identify and agree priorities within the allocated time, as far as possible.

Outside of this time, educational psychologists, and specialist teachers and assistants deliver a range of other activities.  These include working as a member of the Therapeutic Partnership (engaged in cross-area specialist activities), PRU and behaviour support provision, monitoring placements at independent special schools and pre-school education.

In discussion with their SST, schools may request additional time which will be allocated as need and resources allow.

Also at the first meeting of the new academic year, the School Support Team will be able to provide you with information about imminent training opportunities and update you on planning for Anti-Bullying Week.

We would like to thank those of you who have completed our regular quality survey.  The feedback from schools, parents and children on the quality of services has been consistently good.  We will continue to use the survey results to improve the services we provide.

If you have any concerns or queries please email either James Thatcher - Area Educational Psychologist or tel: 01603 671410 or email Liz Jones - Area Behaviour Officer or tel: 01603 671400.
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